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Re: CAROLINA POWER AND LIGHT COMPANY
(Shearon Harris Nuclear Power Plant,
Units 1, 2, 3 and 4) - Docket Nos.
50-400 thru 50-403 (Remanded Issues)

Dear Mr. Reis:

Thank you for providing an extra copy of your letter of
December 14, 1978 with its enclosures . I am still un-
able to locate Appendices A, B, and C referred to on
pages 36, 45 and 50, respectively, of the Pr.nel II
testinony. These were mentioned in my letter of
December 20. We could use some help in finding these
items. '

Very truly yours,

sk $GI .&
Ivan W. Smith
Board Chairman

cc: Docketing & Service
Section (for Service)
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